
THE IRISH RAILWAY RECORD SOCIETY LTD 
E-mail: programme@irrs.ie 

Saturday 19th August 2023 

 

Outing to the new National Train Control Centre & Heuston Valeting Plant 

 
Due to strong demand for our first visit, a second outing to new National Train Control Centre and Heuston Valeting 

Plant has been arranged for Saturday 19th August 2023 to view the new Control Centre for the Iarnród Éireann network 

and the new ICR “B2 cars” at the Heuston Valeting Plant.  

 

Please note this outing is limited to 40 members only (guests not permitted) so early booking is advised! We 

request that members who booked on the previous outing for 17th June 2023, please refrain from booking 

this event to ensure access for other members.  

 
Timetable: 

 

All tour participants to meet at the Irish Railway Record Society building at Heuston Station for 11.00hrs for 

registration. The visit to the NTCC and Valeting Plant will be split into two groups for crowd management purposes. 

 

Group 1 

11.30 – 12.30: National Train Control Centre. 

12.45 – 13.45: Heuston Valeting Plant. 

 

Group 2 

11.30 – 12.30: Heuston Valeting Plant. 

12.45 – 13.45: National Train Control Centre. 

 

 

  Tickets  Members    €15.00  

 
The ticket cost is to cover the provision of PPE equipment essential to the visit and Eventbrite fees.  

 

 

Bookings for this outing should be made via our Eventbrite booking form at  

https://irrsheuston190823.eventbrite.ie 

 

The closing date for tickets is Sunday 13th August 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Event Participants: Members of the Society may participate in Society events and activities (such as rail trips). The Society holds and processes the following personal data in 

relation to participants: name, membership number (if applicable), postal address, email address, telephone number and method of payment (cash, cheque, Paypal, Eventbrite 

etc.). The Society does not retain any financial information (such as account or card numbers) relating to participants. The personal data is used to record payment and to 

communicate with participants about the event or activity and is deleted/disposed of in a secure manner following the event. However, in the case of non-members, their 

personal data may be retained with their explicit consent solely for the purpose of communicating with them about future events, activities or publications relevant to the 

Society’s objects.  
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